

Spring Newsletter No.1

Bagshot Infant School School Lane Bagshot Surrey GU19 5BP

Telephone: 01276 473385 Fax: 01276 451759

e-mail: info@bagshot.surrey.sch.uk website: www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk

Headteacher: Miss K Aldred

4th January 2017

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome back. I hope you all had a relaxing break and I wish everyone a very Happy New Year. I would also like to take this opportunity, on behalf of all the staff to say thank you for all the good wishes and gifts we received before the holiday.

January is always an exciting term in school, with the promise of new beginnings and new topics to learn. Please look out for your class newsletter to keep you updated on learning opportunities this term.

Kind regards

Miss K Aldred

Absence

Please can I remind you that if your child is absent from school you must telephone the school to inform us of the reason. Our telephone system makes this veryeasy; choose option 1 and leave a message

Hot School Dinner

With this spell of cold weather it is an excellent time for your child to try school dinners, if they don't already do so. I encourage everyone to try a hot meal and give it a go. Hot lunch is free for all Infant children and really does help concentration and learning in the afternoon



September 2017 intake

Just a reminder that the deadline for applications to join our Reception intake in September 2017 is 15th January 2017. If your child is due to start school or you know of your friends children are due to start please ensure your application is submitted to Surrey by this date.

Dates for your Diaries

27/01/17 FOBSA Party Night 06/02/17 Parents Evening 3.30-6.00 08/02/17 Parents Evening 5.00-7.30 10/02/17 100th Day of School

13/02/17 Half Term Holiday

20/02/17 School re-opens 8.45am 02/03/17 World Book Day 23/03/17 Grandparents Assembly 1.45pm 24/03/17 Grandparents Assembly 1.45pm 28/03/17 Surrey Heath Music Festival(Yr 2) 31/03/17 Final Assembly 9.15am 2.00pm finish

100th Day of School

Friday 10th February will be our 100th day of school this year! We like to mark this milestone by holding a week of maths activities celebrating maths and how much fun we can have with numbers. I would like you to get involved by helping your child to create a collection of 100 things to bring to school on the 100th day. For example this could be 100 things on a string or 100 stickers that create a picture.











